
NEW ERA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MAYAPURI, NEW DELHI-110064 

NEPS/PAR.CIR./2021-22/02                                       21st April, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

As per the directions received from the Directorate of Education about the summer break, our school will be 
suspending all regular online teaching from tomorrow i.e. 22nd April till 9th June, 2021. The regular online schedule 
will resume on 10th June, 2021.  

During this time we will have a schedule for happiness classes, some fun activity classes and revision/remedial/extra 
teaching for classes as required by the curriculum. More information in regard to these classes will be given to you 
by 25th April, 2021. 

Please stay safe, observe COVID-19 guidelines and have the children follow the special online schedule when it is 
shared with you. 

Wishing you safety and good health.  

 

Vandana Chawla 
PRINCIPAL 


